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(S.D.)-South Dakota Bank Contributes $35,000 To Livestock Program

By: Dennis and Kathi Brown Posted at: 10/26/2013 05:08 PM
RAPID CITY, South Dakota (AP) - A South Dakota bank has contributed $35,000 to a program
to help ranchers who lost cattle to an early October blizzard.

The donation by the South Dakota branches of First Interstate Bank and the First Interstate
BancSystem will go toward the purchase of 33 heifer calves.

The calves will be auctioned at various sale barns through a rollover auction, meaning the
animals can be sold more than once.

Over 20 sale barns throughout Montana, Wyoming, and South Dakota have already agreed to
participate in the program.
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